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Damascus College celebrates 50 years of 
Mercy education on our beautiful site

You are invited to attend the 50th anniversary celebration of the opening of the Sacred 
Heart Senior College – St Martin’s in the Pines, on our current Damascus location.  

All current and past students, families and staff of Damascus College, and our 
foundation Colleges Sacred Heart, St Paul’s and St Martin’s in the Pines are invited to 
attend.  

Sacred Heart College was founded by the Sisters of Mercy in 1881 in Ballarat East.      
In 1967 the foundation stone was laid in Mt Clear to mark the opening of Sacred Heart 
Senior College, and this beautiful location formed Damascus College in 1995, by the 
amalgamation of Sacred Heart College, St Paul’s Technical College and St Martin’s in 
the Pines.

To recognise 50 years of Mercy education in our beautiful setting, we will also be 
opening the Commemorative Walk, a 240 metre bush walking track, commemorating 
sponsors, past and current students and staff of Damascus College and our three 
foundation Colleges.

Date & Time:  Saturday 28 October 2017, 2pm – 5pm
Registration:  Opens at 1.30pm.  Please arrive early to find a car park and register
Refreshment:  Afternoon tea will be provided
Venue:   Damascus College, 1412 Geelong Road, Mt Clear
RSVP:   Friday 27th September 
   Register your attendance at www.damascus.vic.edu.au
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